
Exhibit 7C

To: Board of Directors

From: Edward Miller, President of the Board

Date: September 18, 2019

Subject: Campfire Regulations in State Parks

Now that the Meeks Bay Fire website is back up, please give your input. Although much of the info
is the same for both Meeks Bay and North Tahoe, some “personalization” of content should be made. 

Please read over the content and send your input/suggestions to Shawn. 

In addition, please be prepared to have your photo taken at the meeting, or send an electronic version
to Shawn. 

| 1 |

C:\Users\crawford\Documents\Office\Cover Letters\Board 19-09 - Campfire Regulations.wpd


